
Town Hall Meeting to discuss the FieldWerx Program 

to be held on Friday, October 7, 2022, at the HSU Innovation Institute South 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Chairman of the Okaloosa County Board of County 

Commissioners, Mel Ponder, will be hosting a Town Hall meeting to be held on 

Friday, October 7, 2022, beginning at 10:00 am.  The meeting will be held at the 

HSU Innovation Institute South located at 709 Anchors Street, Ft. Walton Beach, 

FL 32548.    

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the FieldWerx program and utilization of 

Artificial Intelligence, Extended Reality, and Unmanned Aerial System capabilities 

to bolster public infrastructure in Okaloosa County and throughout Northwest 

Florida.  FieldWerx represents the ecosystem of aligned partners that have come 

together from industry, military, civic and academic sectors to empower STEM 

education and innovation for the benefit of airman, students and the future workforce 

in our community 

 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 

the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, two or more members 

of the Board of County Commissioners may be in attendance.  The public is 

welcomed to attend.   

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

 


